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DUFFERIN MARSH NATURE CONNECTION
MEETING Minutes
Tuesday, January 5, 2016  -  8:00 pm

Grackle Coffee House, Main Street, Schomberg
Attendees:
Mary, Eric, Charles, Jen, Joe
Meeting Started 8:20 pm       

1. November 8, 2015 minutes were reviewed.
Moved by: Charles
2nd:
Eric

Approved
2. Beer Tasting 
The beer tasting was a great event that was enjoyed by all (especially Eric).  51 tickets were sold and there was a total of approximately $450 raised.

Preparing the venue and the food was a lot of work.
This year the timeline between deciding on the event and holding it was very short.  There needs to be more time to prepare if we do it next year.
There was a discussion about whether we would do it again.  It was concluded that there needs to be some kind of big event to celebrate the DMNC.  This was a good event for that.
Cheques need to be reimbursed for costs.  As the treasurer was not at this meeting the reimbursements will be done at the next meeting.  It was suggested that a financial accounting be brought to each meeting.
Mary drafted a thank you letter to Granite Brewery.  It was suggested that we thank both granite Brewery and Brickworks Cider for their donations on our website.  Mary explained that Brickworks that donated the Beau’s beer is now owned by Mill St. Brewery so thank yous are complicated.
Action:
Eric will ask Brenda to bring her cheque book and the financial statement to date.


Mary will sketch out expectations for financial statement.
Mary will ask about acknowledging the donation from Brickworks Cider and Granite Brewery on the website.
3. The Main St. Christmas chestnut sales went well again this year with lots of eager volunteers.  55 lbs of chestnuts were sold by about 7 pm.  Mary though about $350 was raised through this event but that needed to be confirmed by Brenda.  
4. The Great Backyard Bird Count takes place February 12th to 15th.  Mary said that she would be happy to organize a public event for this.  It was decided to do it on Feb 15 at 9:00 am.
Action:
Mary will send text to Jen and Charles on GBBC for the DMNC and Schomberg websites.


Mary will get Donna to make a poster
5. The DM Skate will be held on February 13 from 3 to 6 pm 
A preliminary task list was suggested:


Mary: 
fire pit (sand, paper, matches, water), fire permit, cups, napkins, membership stuff, email blast, poster, hot chocolate (Mary has carafes)



Sheila:
carpet, benches




Charles:benches (can pick up as he is away)



Eric:
coffee (Mary has carafes), newspaper ad, wood, camera



Joe:
cinnamon hearts, camera



Brenda:
hotdogs, buns, condiments, table

The task list will be completed at the next meeting
The ice condition is crucial.  We also need to arrange ice clearing.
Action:
Nadia will contact Harry Hoare to see if he will clear the ice.
6. Update on Social Media

The website was reviewed again. Charles is the administrator on Facebook.  He had the old Facebook site removed. There is a need to have a response thanking donors who contribute through Paypal.
Action:
Charles will put Mary on as an administrator for Facebook



Jen will look into iphone connection for website 


Jen will look for the administrator’s link for Bird Feeder Trail



Jen will look at doing an acknowledgement through gmail for Paypal donations



Mary will write a letter to be used as a response to Paypal donations


Jen will move donation button and next events button to the home page
7. Upcoming Events

Earth Hour March 19, 2016


Clean up day April 23, 2016
8. Hats for the DMNC  - deferred
9. "Hughie's Cathedral"   - deferred
10. New DMC safety vests - deferred
11. It was agreed to set up a meeting with Township staff to discuss the current revisions to the MOU.  Joe, Mary and Eric expressed an interest in attending.  Mary suggested that we meet with Katherine, Jon Bell and Chris Fasciano.  Joe said his best day is Monday.  
Action:
Mary will set up a meeting

NEW BUSINESS

· Following the recent revisions to the constitution, a new draft needs to be circulated to the Executive.  It should be available on the website.


Action:
Mary will update and recirculation the new constitution.
· Techumseh Pines Birding Club has advertised a speaker for  February 11 at 7:00 pm 

Action:
Mary will confirm if we can put the information on the website
· Kat advised that the Township is working with the OFAH concerning signs for invasive species and asked is we would be interested in having them at the marsh or at Hughie’s Cathedral.  The executive expressed an interest in knowing what they looked like and if they addressed the specific needs of either location.
Action:
Mary will get in touch with Kat concerning the signs
NEXT MEETING IS TUESDAY, February 2, 2016 – Grackle Coffee
 Adjourn – 9:50 pm
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